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1. The WG is updating the 1995 edition of the standard according to the PAR 
approved by the Standards Board on March 4, 2005. Some of the members 
of the previous working group and some new members are contributing to the 
revision. 

 
2. The WG has established a web site under leadership of Professor Joseph 

Law of the University of Idaho to facilitate the revision work. 
 
3. The WG has conducted four telephone conference meetings since the last 

face-to-face meeting at PES 2005 General Meeting. 
 
4. The second face-to-face meeting of the WG will be held on June 19, 2006 at 

the General Power Meeting in Montreal, Canada. The WG plans to complete 
its first draft for balloting by the end of 2006 as planned in the approved PAR. 
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